
 RYE BOARD OF SELECTMEN 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

 

The Town of Rye Board of Selectmen will hold a public hearing on April 3, 2014 

at 6:30 p.m. at the Rye Town Hall, 10 Central Road pursuant to RSA 31:5-b, II. (c) to 

explain the reasons why a special town meeting has been called for April 11, 2014 to vote 

on ratification of the March 11, 2014 town meeting vote to approve Article 7 which 

appropriated up to the sum of $ 3,000,000 to be placed in the Conservation Land 

Acquisition Fund and which further authorized the issuance of not more than $ 3,000,000 

of bonds and/or notes for that purpose.  The town vote on Article 7 was procedurally 

defective.  The procedural defects and the reason for the special town meeting will be 

explained at the public hearing. 

 

       Rye Board of Selectmen 

 

 

 

 
Posted: Portsmouth Herald 3/24/14 

Posted: 3/21/14 Town Hall, Rye Library, Rye Post Office and Town Website 

 


